McClenagan, Laura

From: Robert Eckart <villagekeepers@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2022 7:08 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Comment on North McKay Ranch Project, Agenda Item F.1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Humboldt County Supervisors:

| am a Humboldt County resident that frequents this area.

Please consider that we need standard traffic-calming, bike and pedestrian facilities to keep people safe, as well as to
comply with State requirements.

Please do not allow this subdivision development without these needs met.
We expect this of you. Please.
Sincerely,

Robert Eckart



